
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 28 October 2021 

  At its April 2021 meeting, the Transport and Environment 

Committee considered the report “Delivery of the Road 

Safety Improvements Programme”. 

Paragraph 4.11 of the report said that a programme to roll 

out appropriate speed reduction measures on the roads 

listed in appendix 3 would be developed “shortly”. 

Question (1) What speed reduction measures have been agreed for each 

of the roads listed in appendix 3 of the report? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Which of these agreed speed reduction measures have 

already been implemented? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Which of the remaining speed reduction measures are 

expected to be implemented by the end of the calendar 

year? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


